
 
Scouts Honour- Aeroplan  

24 McGee St., Toronto, Ontario M4M 2K9 
 

 
 

FILMING NOTIFICATION 
Delivery Date: October 12t h ,  2020 

Productions are to follow the COVID-19 Safety Guidelines for the Film and Television Industry in Ontario 
approved by the Ministry of Labour, Training and Skill Development.  Information can be 
found https://www.filmsafety.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/06/S21-Film-Television-COVID19-Guidance-
June.25.20.pdf.  Productions will also implement additional safety measures in coordination with the City of 
Toronto Film, Television and Digital Media Office safety guidelines www.toronto.ca/film.  
 
To Residents & Businesses in the vicinity: 2 Boulton Avenue 
 

We will be filming exterior scenes at 
2 Bouton Avel 

 Thursday October 15th between the hours of 1:00pm & 8:00pm  

FILMING: Thursday October 15th   between the hours of 1:00pm & 8:00pm  
RAIN DATE: Friday October 16th between the hours of 1:00pm & 8:00pm 

WRAP: Not applicable 
 
Our production vehicles and various pieces of film equipment will be located on: 
 

• One side of Saulter Street between Queen Street East and the end of Saulter Street. 
• North side of Queen Street East between Boulton Ave & Booth Ave 
• Please note we will be using some snow effects outside of 2 Boulton Ave. 

 
We will begin reserving the above areas with cones on October 14th at 8:00pm, with vehicles arriving 
October 15th at 3:00pm and departing October 15th by 11:00pm. If Rain Date is required, dates will be 
pushed by one (1) day. 
 
Displaced permit parkers affected by our filming activities are kindly asked to park in their driveways (if applicable), 
surrounding streets, nearby pay lots. On our filming day, please approach any crew member and ask to speak to the 
Locations Department. We will direct you to available parking and/or reimburse your parking receipt. 
 
***All of our filming & related activities are undertaken under the authority & approval of the City of Toronto Film, 
Television and Digital Media Office. ANY INTERMITTENT TRAFFIC STOPPAGES/CONTROL will be conducted under the safe 
supervision of the Toronto Police Service.*** 
 
On behalf of the production, we thank you for supporting Toronto's vibrant film industry. Questions? Please contact our 
production office, or the City of Toronto Film, Television and Digital Media Office at filmtoronto@toronto.ca or 416-338-
FILM.  
 
You can find the Filming Guidelines and the Code of Conduct for Cast & Crew at www.toronto.ca/film under the  
"Plan Your Shoot" section.

 
Bill Dawe  
Location Manager   
905-339-8921   
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